
NOTICE OF CHANGE IN LOCATION FOR PUBLIC MEETING 
 
 

Pursuant to section 286.011, Florida Statutes, notice is hereby given 

that the Okaloosa County Floating Structure Advisory Committee will 

convene at 1:30 p.m. on Thursday, June 13, 2019 at the Okaloosa County 

Administration Building, 1250 Eglin Parkway N, Shalimar, FL 32579, in the 

Second Floor Property Appraiser’s Training Room, instead of the First 

Floor Training Room, as originally scheduled.  This will be a meeting to 

discuss in detail the fee structure.  This meeting is not a meeting of the 

Board of County Commissioners, but two or more members of the Board 

may attend.  The public is welcomed to attend. 

If any person decides to appeal, any decision made with respect to any 

matter considered at these hearings, such person will need a record of the 

proceeding and may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding 

is made which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the 

appeal is to be based. 

Okaloosa County adheres to the American Disabilities Act and will 
make reasonable modifications for access to these hearings or meetings 
upon request. Requests may be made to the County Commissioner’s office 
described above and must be made at least 48 hours in advance of the 
hearing or meeting in order to provide the requested service. 
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